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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Subject: Westerville Division of Police Investigate Death 

Releasing Officer: Detective Ron McMillin 

Date: May 15, 2014 

Press Release Log: 14-015 Report #: 14-13066 
 
(WESTERVILLE, Ohio) –  A body discovered late yesterday afternoon at the Red Roof Inn 
(900-block of S. State St) has been identified as Joseph A. Wooden, 54, of Columbus. An 
autopsy conducted today by the Franklin County Coroner has ruled out homicide as the 
cause of the death. The investigation is ongoing. 
 
For more information on the Westerville Division of Police, please visit 
www.westerville.org/police. 
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